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UUCC MEETING MINUTES  12-10-19 

UUCC members recognized concerns in the university community that students are getting 

enough exposure in these areas.  

 

Discussed, broadly, questions of credit hours (which core components could be variable in 

credit hours, which might be reimagined as non-credit bearing); question of how to make the 

delivery of the Core by full-time faculty the norm; how to get faculty from across the university 

interested in carrying the Mission and how to provide adequate faculty development to make 

sure this happens in transformative ways.  

 


